THE OFG COOPERATIVE GROUP HOUSING SOCIETY LTD.
Sector-9, Plot No. 50, Rohini, Delhi-110085
‘Oriental Apartmen¢’

17/8/2017
Dear Member/Residents,

Re.: Upkeep of structure

“If Moderation is a fault then indifference is a crime”,

We pick-up from where we left off, our Circulars dated 18.7.2017 and 8.8.2017 with
regard to replastering of outer walls of the flats as well as other connected work.

Frigid and indifferent response solidifies our inference that Residents’ Members are
ushering in a trend of making ‘SAFETY a matter of convenience’. While BRD Medical College
in Gorakhpur may be a far fetched example of sitting duck and then knee jerk reactions to cover
up the flaws that were once staring one in the eye.

GOD BLESS residents of B-1 to B-46 and A-1 to A-7 and then A-15 to18, 21, 22, 24 and
26 we can pray for you to wake-up from your delusions. -

Moving to Block-47 to B-110 and A-31 to 38 with the request to remit the first instalment
of Rs.20,000/- by 25t August 2017; Residents of B-47 to B-110 please note that whichever
block comprising of 16 flats makes payment by the said date we will commence the work in that
Block soon after. -

Any members/residents inspired by the Philosophy of ‘leaving it to providence’ like the
defaulting blocks, we will have more regrets and qualms in wishing them well for taking on ‘A
game of tragedy’ till luck runs out!

However cheering news is that Block A-23 to 30 residents have remitted their shares and

we are hopeful that A-24 and A-26 will also come forward to make their contribution to unable
us to start the work in that block.

Only one enemy is worst than despair; indifference, hoping and ercouraging, viewing
this situation from the prism of rational and matured thinking.

Warmest regards and lots of love.

Scanned by CamScanner



